
CCA Robotics

First Lego League Competition 2024

@ Canadian International School

A group of selected students from CCA Robotics, known as Team Katong School Braves, have surpassed 
expectations by achieving an impressive feat at the 2024 First LEGO League Competition, held at the 

Canadian International School recently. The team earned the title of First Runner-Up in the Core Values 
Award category, demonstrating their exceptional skills and talent at the international robotics 

competition.

The Core Values Award category goes to the team that displays extraordinary enthusiasm and spirit, 
knows they can accomplish more together, and shows other teams respect at all times.
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The journey began during the March school term break in 2024, 
with the first qualifying round taking place on 14 March 2024. Our 
team was up against 324 strong competitors from Singapore, 
Malaysia, Indonesia, Korea, and Kazakhstan. Despite the tough 
competition, we emerged victorious and secured a spot in the 
Top 60 for the finals, which was held on 16 March 2024. It's worth 
noting that our team stood out as the only representative from a 
SPED school amidst the presence of elite institutions from both 
local and international regions.

Throughout the competition, our team demonstrated exceptional 
teamwork, cooperation, and sportsmanship, embodying the core 
values of the First LEGO League. Our commitment to collaboration, 
respect, and inclusion not only propelled the team through the 
challenging rounds but also earned us recognition and admiration 
from judges and fellow participants alike.

Great work and efforts, Team Katong School Braves!


